
Public Comments regarding Revised Total Coliform Rule (SBDDW-20-002) 
 

• Notice 
• Deadline to receive comments by: December 18, 2020 by 12 noon  

 
 

Commenter(s) Submitted by: 
Coachella Valley Water District Steve Bigley 
Golden State Water Company Dawn White 
IDEXX Jody Frymire 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company Isabella Johannes 
San Francisco Public Utilities Commission Andrew DeGraca 
Santa Clara Valley Water District Bhaani Yerrapotu 
The Metropolitan Water District of Southern California Mic Steward 

 
 

For further information on this topic, please contact: 
Melissa Hall at: (916) 323-0373 or Melissa.hall@waterboards.ca.gov  

https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/drinking_water/certlic/drinkingwater/documents/rtcr/notice_proposedrulemaking.pdf
mailto:Melissa.hall@waterboards.ca.gov

